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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
Washington, D.C. 20408

July 9, 1968

1IN REFLY RIFER TO: mg—l

Mr. Gary Richerd Schoener

Box 392
Mayo Hospital '
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Mr. Schoener:

This is in reply to your letter of June 30, 1968, concerning the records
of the Warren Commission. - )

No reference to William Frank Coffney has been found other than Commission

Document 81b, page 330, a copy of which you have ordered. Your order for
photographs and electrostatic copies will be mailed under separate cover

when ready.

Sincerely yours,

2 % /:,-7 I"f/f y !
MARK . ECKHOFF f

Acting Director
Diplomatic, Legal, and
Fiscasl Records Division

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds




